“Back to School” Health Fair
July 22, 2017 @ Page High School
10:00 AM to 1:00 PM

Sponsored by:  Page Unified School District and Coconino County Health Department 

Application for participating in the health fair:

Organization:  __________________________________________________________

Contact Person:   _________________________  Phone #: ______________________

Alt. Contact Person:   ______________________  Phone #: ______________________

Address:   _____________________________________________________________

E-mail: ________________________________________________________________

Booth (Please include detail of activities and information your organization will be covering):




Amount of space needed (include number of tables):




Indoor or outdoor activities?



Other special requirements (electrical, individual room, AV, etc)
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Please return form by e-mail to e-mail address below:
lriggs@coconino.az.gov 

